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Thursday 2nd December 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
INFANT CHRISTMAS NATIVITY 2021 
 
We are really pleased to share that the cases of Covid in school have significantly 
reduced over the last week.   
 
However, because of the impact of the outbreak and the measures that we have had 
to put in place from our outbreak management plan it would not be possible for us to 
stage live performances of the nativity - instead we have decided to film the infant 
nativity for families to watch & enjoy at home.    
 
The finished product will be available on a hosted, secure online platform which will 
be password protected, meaning that only those in possession of a valid password 
will be able to view and stream it. The production will not have the option to 
download and will only be available until January 4th 2021 at which point it will be 
removed.  We also plan to enable the residents at Sherwood House to watch the 
video. 
 
In order for your child to take part it is important that we have your consent to film 
him/her and to stream the video that we will be sharing online, in the aforementioned 
secure way. 
 
Please ensure that you complete and return the consent FORM as soon as 
possible and no later than Monday 6th December by clicking on hyperlink 
FORM. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Mr Conidi 

Linby-cum-Papplewick C.E. Primary School 

Quarry Lane, Linby, Nottinghamshire, NG15 8GA 

Tel. 0115 9634282 

Headteacher Domenico Conidi 

E-mail:  office@linby.notts.sch.uk 

Twitter: @LinbyPapplewick 
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